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Woolwich Township 2019 Accessibility Status Update 

Initiatives for 2019 
Continue to contribute financially to the 
operation of the Grand River Accessibility 
Advisory Committee (GRAAC) up to 
$500.00 each year based on the 
Committee’s expenses. 

Complete. 

Continue to provide staff support to 
GRAAC through the attendance at 
monthly meetings and as requested by 
members of the Committee and staff 
representatives. 

Complete. 

Continue to review and monitor Provincial 
accessibility legislation. Complete. 

The Township will continue to review and 
monitor content on the Township’s 
website in accordance with WCAG 2.0 
Level AA requirements. 

Complete. 

A new Fire Hall in Elmira is planned for 
2019. This will be an accessible facility in 
accordance with the requirements of the 
Ontario Building Code and the AODA. 

Delayed to 2023 due to budget 
constraints. 

Begin reviewing and drafting the 
Township’s next Multi-Year Accessibility 
Plan. 

Draft reviewed by GRAAC to be 
submitted for Council consideration early 
2020. 

Initiatives for 2020 
To be approved in the 2020-2023 Multi-year Accessibility Plan. 
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